
Commencement of Academic Activities for the existing Batches – 

BSc degree programme 2024/25 
 

Dear Students, 

It is planned to release the second-semester results of BSc degree programme by Wednesday (3rd 

July 2024) to MYOUSL. Thanks to Vice-Chancellor, SAR/Exams and Student Union President Mr. 

Udara for their commitment for negotiations. We are ready to commence academic counselling and 

the academic activities for the next academic year until the full functioning of the university. 

Re-Registration for 2024/25 

• By now all Vouchers and relevant documents were sent to students for Re-registration. 

• Students are requested to visit the nearest Regional Centre (out of 9 RCs) from 4th July 2024 

-9th July 2024 including both weekends for Academic Counselling with your printed results 

sheet. 

• For the CRC, students need to visit the S & T building and get the service of Academic 

Counsellors in any of 6 departments. They are ready to serve you. Hard copies of the R345 

forms in S1 and NS1 structures can be collected on the ground floor of the S & T building. 

• R3/4/5 forms in S1 and NS1 structures will be provided at the Counselling in all other 

Regional Centres. 

• You are advised to fill the relevant R3/4/5 - S1 or NS1 forms and sign them by the Personal 

Counsellor and checked by the 2nd Counsellor. 

• Once you select the courses, after obtaining the academic counselling, you are requested 

to fill the Google form (Link provided in the Faculty website) to include the courses you 

registered in order to send you the Day school links. 

• You are enabled to access the OULMS only after the registration process is completed. Until 

then use the Zoom links that is sent to your official e-mail to access the day schools. 

• The day schools for Levels 4 and 5 will be commenced from 10th July 2024 onwards and 

Practical Classes will begin from 15th July 2024. Master Timetable (MTT) will be uploaded to 

the Faculty website by tomorrow 4th July 2024. 

• The Day school for Level 3 courses has already begun and completed for new registrants 

in 2024/25, however, the same Day schools for re-registering students and newly applied 

students (after releasing the GCE A/L Results) will be repeated two weeks later and will be 

included to MTT. 

• The date of official registration will be announced in due course, and you need to pay the 

Payment Voucher on or before that day and bring it along with the filled and signed R3/4/5 

form (It has already been sent to your e-mail before that day). 

• The course materials and official access to OULMS will be provided to you after official 

registration. Till then we will provide you the soft copies of the same with the Zoom links for 

Day schools to your official e-mail. 

• We will make every effort to complete the academic year 2024/25 on time. 

 

Prof. G.W.A. Rohan Fernando 

Dean/Faculty of Natural Sciences 

02.07.2024 


